
Spring term 2020 

To keep our green flag award at Morecambe 

Road school, we have to have a two year 

inspection to ensure the school and the eco-

council are continuing to meet the high 

standards we set ourselves. Although it was 

extremely hard work and took a lot of 

preparation, we are pleased to announce that 

we passed and have retained our status as an 

Eco-School! Thank you to all the staff, pupils 

and parents who have worked extremely hard 

to earn this award again.  

 

 

 

 

 



Spring term 2020 

 

Just a reminder to staff and parents that 

we have our ‘Recycle with Michael’ bin 

outside of school and this is for any 

unwanted clothes or shoes. Thank you 

again for your efforts on helping the 

school to recycle.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Spring term 2020 

In the coming months, the eco-council will 

be having a small party to celebrate all of 

our achievements over the past year. We 

have made great strides in becoming a 

more eco – friendly school. This party will 

involve all locally sourced food or fair 

trade food and drinks, to encourage 

conversations about where are food 

comes from. 

 


